
From: The Transport Commissioner 
Kerala

To: All Regional Transport Officers/Joint Regional Transport Officers

Sub:- Motor Vehicles Department- Implementation of GPS in vehicles - Approval of vehi
cles tagged with VLTD - reg.

Ref:- This office letter of even no. dated 18.11.2018

 
MOTOR VEHICLES DEPARTMENT,KERALA

TRANSPORT COMMISIONERATE 
Dated 01/01/2019

 

Sir​,

 
               Attention is invited to the reference cited wherein specific instructions (point no. 5) were
issued with regard to the procedures for approval of vehicles tagged with Vehicle Location Tracking
Devices. On checking the VTMS, it is seen that though 601 vehicles have been tagged with VLTDs,
only 73 vehicles have been approved by the Department Officials. The tagged vehicles which are
not approved cannot be monitored through VTMS. List of such vehicles can be viewed from the
menu VTU Tagging-->VTU Approval. You are requested to instruct the vehicle owners to produce
the vehicle for physical inspection and approve the tagging. A report shall be forwarded as per the
proforma instructed in the reference cited on or before 15.01.2019.

 
Yours Faithfully

RAJEEV PUTHALATH
JOINT TRANSPORT COMMISSIONER

 
Copy to:- All Deputy Transport Commissioners for strict follow up and take necessary action on
non-compliance
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